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The children are really enjoying our ‘To infinity and beyond’ theme, taking in a lot 

of information about the planets and feeling very sorry for Poor Little Pluto. 

Next week sees us having a relatively quiet week in the Unit when we can 

hopefully transform some of our space into an exciting space station so that we 

can explore even more. 

 

We will be continuing to focus on the Number 8 – if anyone has any photos/facts 

about/concerning ‘8’ it would be great if you could share them.  

 

The children are all now happily involved in their phonics at a level that is 

appropriate to them. We don’t learn a new sound every day as we are encouraging 

the children to blend the sounds (phonemes) and form the letters (graphemes) 

that we have introduced. Phonics is fun and tailored to the individual need.   

 

Maths is also progressing well. The children are working with numbers to 10 and 

beginning to add two numbers together. Please continue to point out numbers that 

are around you wherever you go. 

 

 

Enjoy your weekend.                     The Early Years Team  


